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Shipment Identified Piece

An identified piece of freight, using a 
specific bard code or RFID tag.  This 
is a persistent number, and may be used 
to link a piece of freight with many 
shipments?

Shipment Piece

Goods moved by shipment are frequently 
verified by counting the pieces, or 
handling units, without each of them 
being referenced individually.  Each 
piece is tagged with a bar code for the 
shipment.

Freight Equipment Loading

The activity of loading and unloading 
shipment pieces (freight) onto freight 
containers. 

Freight Equipment Payload

A set of freight, co-loaded into a 
Freight Container, or a Compartment 
thereof.  This is synonymous with the 
container manifest.

Freight Equipment Payload Segments

A set of segments planned for a freight 
equipment unit.

Trip

A cycle of movement for a particular 
vehicle, either scheduled or organized 
"ad-hoc" by a dispatcher, which 
provides transportation services.

Trip Freight Equipment Load

A means to understand freight equipment 
being attached to trips.  Examples 
would be trailers being linked with 
dolleys and a tractor, or containers 
being loaded onto railcars, or 
containers being loaded onto a vessel, 
or ULDs being lifted and rolled onto an 
aircraft.

Trip Power Equipment

The set of power equipment attached to 
this trip, such as multiple locomotives 
assigned to a train of railcars.  These 
are sequenced according to their lead 
position.

Trip Segments

The ordered set of segments that 
describe the movement of a vehicle on a 
trip.

Carrier

A carrier is an organization which 
provides transportation services.  A 
carrier may provide services to 
particular clients on a contract basis 
or to the public as a common carrier. A 
common carrier must be registered with 
a government agency and post its 
tariffs for public inspecton.

Mode

Standard transportation modes as 
established by UNECE recommendation 
number 28.

Segment

A path with a source and destination 
node associated with a particular mode 
of transportation.

Segment Waypoint

A waypoint in a  segment. For a given 
waypoint there are zero or one next 
waypoint

Freight Equipment

Equipment purpose built for conveying 
freight.

Freight Equipment Compartment

A subsection of a Freight Equipment 
Unit, used to keep payload items 
segregated from each other.

Freight Equipment Compartment Loading

Specifies the freight items that are 
loaded into each comparment of a 
freight equipment.unit.

Power Equipment

Equipment purpose built for locomotion 
of loads - freight, passenger or both

Support Equipment

Equipment which connects other 
equipment (e.g. dolleys), or 
tattletales (GPS receivers), or 
Electronic Logging Devices (ELD).

Trip Support Equipment

The set of support equipment assigned 
to this trip, such as GPS receivers 
(tattletales), Electronic Logging 
Devices (ELDs), etc.

Unit of Measure

Standard basis for measuring various 
phenomena such as distance, mass and 
dimension. Unit of Measure includes a 
subset of the complete stardard defined 
by UNECE ISO 31a.


